
Every year we support and participate in the BlueCross BlueShield of Mississippi GET 
READY TO RUN kids one-mile fun run. This year it will be held at the local schools during 
the school day. Our event at NWRE will be on Friday, April 29. Please take a few minutes 
to register your child for this free event. All students will participate, but we would love to 
have 100% registered through Get Ready To Run! Registration on this web site will end on 
April 1. Each student who registers will get a "bonus blue" 10 cougar cash!! Thank you for 
your support! www.getreadytorunms.com
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Dr. Seuss week was last month, so we celebrated by reading a Dr. Seuss book in 
class and having each student draw their favorite Dr. Seuss character from any 
book of their choice! There were some really cute characters!
We have been super busy in STEM designing our Spring Break trips out of legos
for our younger students and a destination place for our older grades. They 
planned a trip using google docs/slides and came up with different places they 
wanted to go for the week!

Items needed for STEM: We can always use 
Clorox wipes, tape, glue sticks, and Legos! 
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In March 4th and 5th graders we have continued 

learning the ukulele. Like I mentioned before, 
currently we have 12 ukuleles which accommodate for 
half of the class to play as the other half is singing. 
This has worked well in the learning process! With 
the remaining grades we have continued learning 

about music from around the world. Last month we had 
learned about Japanese music. This past month we 
learned about music from Newfoundland, Austria, 
Switzerland, and briefly began talking about Irish 
music which is where we will be for most of the 

month of March! I look forward to continuing teaching 
music from around the world!
Jonathan Hall 

Hello, Cougars! I hope you all had a 
wonderful and much needed spring break. I 
can’t believe we are already to the 4th 9 
weeks of the school year! This year has 
flown by so fast. In art, we have been 
focusing on Pablo Picasso and his cubism 
style by doing portraits. Your students are 
finding it so fascinating by his style and his 
paintings. In the coming weeks we will 
continue with looking at some greats: Monet, 
Van Gogh and Warhol. Thank you for your 
continued support!

~Mrs. Young 

http://www.getreadytorunms.com/

